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Mr. Harold 3. Denton, Director
~

Office cf Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Unit 3
Docket No. 50-278

Dear Mr. Denton:
'

By letter dated May 30, 1984, we transmitted to you an Application for an
Amendment of the Peach Bottom Unit 3 operating license which requested changes
to the Peach Bottom Unit 3 Technical Specifications to permit operation with
increased core flows. That filing referred to a certain document entitled
" SAFETY REVIEW OF PEACH BOI'IOM A'IOMIC POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 3 AT CORE FIIM -
CONDITIONS ABOVE RATED FIIM THROUGHOUT CYCLE 6" (NEDC-30519) which was
inadvertently not forwarded with the Application.

Accordingly, I am enclosing 22 copies of the document which we would
appreciate your including in the May 30, 1984 filing. We regret any
inconvenience this omission may have caused you.

Very truly yours,
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Eu en J. Bradley
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